Morley Street Sheffield S6 2PL

Telephone: 0114 234 1304

Email:

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk



Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens Headteacher: Mrs H Wright Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting

'Excellence for every child, every day'

Monday 15<sup>th</sup> September, 2025

## Year 1 Visit from ZooLab UK

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are excited to inform you that Year 1 will be receiving a visit from ZooLab UK on **Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> October** as part of our Science topic.

The children will be exploring and meeting a variety of different exotic animals and how their adaptations work giving a real-world application necessary for developing an innovative mind. This visit will involve showing and handling of live animals and all the children will have the opportunity to handle some themselves.

Although we strongly encourage all children to join in with the workshop and handle the animals, no child will be forced to hold or touch any animal should they not wish to.

The cost of this experience is £10.87 per child, payable on Schoolcomms. Please return the permission form below to the school office or your child's class teacher, and ensure a payment is made by Friday  $5^{th}$  October

Yours sincerely,

The Year 1 Team

\_\_\_\_\_

## **Year 1 Visit from ZooLab UK – 7th October**

I give permission for \_\_\_\_\_(child's name) to participate in the ZooLab Workshop.

I agree/do not agree to pay £10.87 via Schoolcomms. (Delete as appropriate)

Signed \_\_\_\_\_













